
  Special Programs 

      September, 2016      

 

Special Education 

We are welcoming some new staff to the Special Education department. 

SPED Secretary- LeighAnne Michaelson 

SPED Driver- Angie Bryant 

5-8th grade SPED Teacher -Eric Palacios 

Speech language Path- TBD 

 

English Language Learners 

Mr. Pratt has been going to classroom, talking with teachers to see if there are new 

students to be added to the ELL list. We will check all new incoming students that 

have ELL listed to get them scheduled into groups for services. 

 

AVID- Advancement via Individual Determination 

The building coordinators and myself will be meeting this week to plan out the Site 

Team meeting calendar.  I will be attending the District Director 3 training at the 

end of September. 

 

Homeless 

This is the time when we start getting the Residency forms to begin to process who 

in the Sheridan School District is considered homeless by the McKinney Vento 

Law. 


